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I'm a resident of North Portland, union electrician journeyman and I oppose any 

burdens placed on voting.  

 

Our nation has been inundated with claims of vast voting fraud, with few and far 

between examples (or data showing any real trends). It's seems to me that those 

who would benefit from a small voting block are seizing the opportunity to push the 

narrative that voting in person is the only possible solution for securing our elections. 

 

 I am convinced that it is not. 

I will vote and speak out consistently against building hassle into our voting system.  

The conveniences of our mail in ballots helps me participate. it's reduced the cost to 

perform my right. 

This new plan, how ever it is formed will take a work day out of my week and become 

a tax, a burden to provide my support to whatever political group. tax on people's 

time,with a solid majority of our state being unable to afford this time cost, will 

fundamental alter our electorate.  

Those without political representation will be forever at a disadvantage, and giving a 

false picture of what the citizens of the state what from their government.  

 

The only direction to move is pluralism. To do move any other way is to groom voters 

for political aims, rather than the states benefit. 

 

Thank you 

Kyle lewis 


